
 

 
 
11th May 2023 
 
 
Change of Lunch times  
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

From Monday 15th May due to GCSE exams, lunch times will be slightly different as 
follows: 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday lunch will be from 12.30pm to 1.00pm 

Tuesday lunch will be from 12.05pm to 12.30pm. 

See details below 

We will write to you again in due course when we revert back to our normal day 
following the exams. 

 

 
 


